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Landfill Gas Control Works Underway. 

Works are ongoing at the Kerdiffstown Landfill site to install 
gas control systems that will help to reduce landfill gas 
odours causing a public nuisance. These works relate to 
wells and pipes that will feed landfill gas flares. These 
flares will burn off gas, once operational. The EPA 
anticipates the gas flares will be in place and operational by 
the end of this month (May 2011). 

Drilling of the gas wells has taken place and no problems 
were encountered. All 24 gas wells have been installed and 
sealed. The planned works described above will help 
reduce some of the odour. However, odour may continue to 
be encountered until full remediation is completed - and in 
particular during any work phases where wastes will be 
disturbed. 

New Project Website Online. 

The EPA has established a public information website 
about the landfill site and remediation project. You can view 
the website at: www.kerdiffstowncleanup.ie. The website 
contains all Community Updates issued to date, and a 
simple FAQ section. The website is projected to grow with 
further content and information being uploaded 
incrementally as remediation works unfold. 

The EPA will continue to issue Community Update notices 
as works at the site roll out. 

 


